
Boulder Office of Emergency Management (BOEM) is 
notified that a citizen wants to view a facility’s Tier II 

report.

BOEM refers the individual to the Boulder County 
Sheriff’s Office (BCSO) Records Section to file their 

request.

The individual completes paperwork required by 
BCSO to access open records. BCSO conducts 
background check of the individual prior to 

approval.

Does the individual 
complete and pass 

BCSO requirements?

BCSO notifies the individual that 
their records request has been 

denied.

BCSO notifies BOEM that 
the individual’s records 

request has been denied.

BCSO Records Section notifies BOEM to 
confirm the individual has completed all 

requirements and is allowed to view 
specified records.

BOEM coordinates a date and time with 
the individual to view Tier II report at the 

BOEM office. BOEM also notifies the 
facility that an individual will be viewing 

their Tier II data.

Boulder County LEPC Public 
Request of Tier II Reporting
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A representative from the facility that submitted 
the viewed Tier II report is notified that an 

individual requested and viewed their Tier II 
report. Contact information of the individual is not 
shared with the facility representative and is only 

available by request through the BCSO Records 
Section.

Individual is allowed to view records under the 
supervision of a BOEM staff member.  Note-taking 

and photography of any record is prohibited.As of 2/11/2016
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